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October 1, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 19-131 Abenaki Water Company, Inc.-Omni Complaint 

Abenaki Compliance Tariff 
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 

As required by Commission Order No. 26,493, Abenaki Water Company, Inc. hereby 
submits its revisions to its tariff.  Specifically, the Commission ordered the Company to: 

“file proposed tariff language that explicitly states that its current tariff 
regarding commercial service lines applies only to service lines installed after 
that tariff became effective in 2016, and that service lines installed prior are 
governed by the previous tariff provision.”  Order at 28. 

Because the Rosebrook Water Company, Inc. tariffs are no longer publicly available on either 
the Commission or the water utility’s web site, Abenaki cut and pasted the relevant tariff 
provisions into the current Rosebrook tariff at Page 2 and added the effective dates so that 
customers will have access to the tariff terms and conditions governing commercial service 
lines.  Adding this language necessitated the creation of tariff Page 2A. 
 
Pursuant to Puc 1603.03(a), an original and two track-change and clean copies of Page 2 
and Page 2A are being provided in addition to this electronic copy. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
 
 
cc: Docket-Related Service List for DW 19-131 
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